Cortrespondence

GzraTER BRITAIN AND TEHE ANnNwvarL MeeTive, 1910.

Sir: The Colonial Reception Committee is partlcularly
desirous of bringing the Annual Meeting, o be held in London
in July next, to the notice of all medical practitioners residing
in the Dommxons beyond the seas, as affording them an un-
usual opportunity of visiting London both for the sciemtific
purposes of the meeting and also for social intercourcz with
their fellow-practitioners throughout the Empire. '

The Colonial Reception Committee, in conjunction with the
‘Colonial Committee of the Central Council, desires through
the medium of this journal, to extend a very cordial invitation
personally to all medical practitioners iz the cclonies, and
assures them ¢ a hearty welcome to the Annual Meeting and
to the capital of the Empire.

Great efforts are being made by these two ccmm.tve% to
arrange such entertainments as it is hoped will meet with the
approval of their colonial brethren, end so add to the success

of the meeting of 1910. -

We are, ete.,
Epmuxp OweN, Ch«zrmm Colonigl Receptzon Commdtee.
DONALD Axuoux. Hon. Sec.j Colomal ‘Reception Com.

429 Strand, London, Ww.C, J an. 3rd.



